
Casper Classical Academy

Phone: (307)253-2300

Parent Newsletter
Sent May 16, 2024

Upcoming Events

5-16-2024 Band concert 7:00 pm- 8:00 pm in the cafeteria

5-20-2024 Vape and drug education class for parents/guardians 6:30-7:30 pm Click link

to RSVP

5-21-2024 Choir concert 7:00 pm- 8:00 pm in the cafeteria

5-23-2024 PTOmeeting 5:45-7:00 pm in room 148. ( enter through the south doors) This

meeting has been changed from 5-16-2024 to this evening.

5-23-2024 Orchestra concert 7:00 pm- 8:00 pm in the cafeteria

5-27-2024 Memorial Day - No School

5-28-2024 9:00-11:00 am 8th grade students tour high schools. See note below.

5-28-2024 8th grade Graduation 5:30 pm - 6:30 pm in the gym

5-31-2024 Last day of school - Last Blast

8:00-11:15 Dodgeball Tournament
11:15-12:15 BBQ Lunch on the lawn please click here to help donate food or help serve!
12:15-2:15 Talent Show in Cafeteria - for students only due to limited space
2:15-2:30 Staff-Pie-In-The-Face fundraiser for Student Council
2:30-2:48 Fire Truck Spray on the Football Field
5:00 pm-7:00 pm CCA 8th grade dance (8th grade CCA students in good standing ONLY)

● Parents, on May 28th our 8th grade

students will be touring the high school that they

will attend in the fall, from 9:00 am to 11:00 am.

They will be allowed to take their cell phones with

them due to the fact that the high schools will have

QR codes and fun games for them.

● CCA Parent/Guardians, there are a limited

number of yearbooks for sale. They are $20.00

cash or check only. Yearbooks can be purchased in

the front office before or after school from now

until they are sold out. Yearbooks will be handed

out on the last day of school.

● Attention Parents of Track Athletes. Mrs.

Harris is looking for 5 more volunteers to work

State Track this Saturday, May 18th from 8:30 to

11:30. This is a great way for your child to see how

https://forms.gle/mhQ9PjhsAXhCdsup9
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0849ADAF29A0F94-49705830-ccalast


competition works in high school. Please have your child sign up at the office and Mrs. Harris

will get them the information that they need.

● Congratulations to the CCA golf team on a great showing in some really wet weather on

Thursday May 9th. Rowen Rouch won the girls individual title, and Cameron Cohagen

finished in a tie for first place for boys individual, with Carson Keeler tied for 7th. In the team

scramble, Bear Quinn, Ryan Mullen, and Caden Jeans finished 3rd, followed by JD Manning,

Alex Lantz, and Henry Fernandez in 4th, and Boston Rust, Landen Hessler, Atleigh Smith, and

Alyssa Irwin finishing 6th.

● Parents/Guardians, we seem to have students forgetting the no pajama pants rule again. Please do not allow
your students to leave home in pajama pants (district dress code rule). Thank you for supporting us on this!

● Parents, we have asked our students to please not bring body sprays or perfumes to school. We
have had people with allergic reactions having trouble breathing. Also please remind your child not
to bring blankets to school. It is in our handbook that they cannot bring them. We appreciate your
support.

● Parents, please remind your students to bring their computers to school with them each

morning, fully charged. We only have a few loaner machines in our library. Thank you.

● Parents, we would greatly appreciate it if you would not send energy drinks to

school with your students…this includes them going to the Loaf n Jug and

walking here. Please have a conversation with them about this if you could. We’d

really appreciate it! Thank you.

CCA App news!

Parents can now self-register! Download the app in your app store (Apple or

Google) by searching for Casper Classical Academy. Click the box that says

Register. Create your account. This app will give you updates on sports

games and events happening at the school. (See flier at end of our newsletter

for a QR code you can use to register with)

PTO NEWS
Our Parent Teacher Organization hopes you can come to a meeting this year,
usually the 3rd Thursday of the month. We’d love to meet you and help you find
ways to support our staff ! Next meeting will be Thursday, May 23rd at 5:45 pm
in room 148. Enter through the south bus loop doors. This is a week later than originally planned.

We are looking for one more parent, preferably a 6th grade parent, willing to meet monthly, and help with
all things PTO. Please email your interest to cca.governingcouncil@gmail.com

Robby, Jonathan, Ali, Peggy, Brianna, Chelsie, and Lindsey!

This Year's Board
Chair - Robby Hicks Vice Chair - Johnathan Tieszen
Secretary - Ali Dugan Budget Officer - Johnathan Tieszen
Treasurer - Peggy Pickett Member - Brianna Reaves



Member - Lindsey Malson Member - Chelsie Troutman
Principal Appointee - Vacancy

Tired of your kids selling things, going door to door, but still would like to help CCA fund items? Participate in the
UNFundraiser! Got a business? We need sponsors! We want to help our students! Even the smallest sponsorship
tier earns you a banner in the gymnasium for advertisement! Sponsorships

Want to know what is going on with CCA? JOIN our CCA Parents/Faculty/Students only Facebook Page

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Xq31xj_bFpLa17P2Utj51i6D3gKaRfHgGPrWOqIePbg/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1J8QqLqZDhr4iSNg3u0mjIn9d1evNH2Pc/view?usp=sharing
https://bit.ly/CCAPTO



